
DLSPH Faculty – IT Support 
 

Dear Faculty, 

In addition to the support indicated in the message from the Dean (above), the Centre 
for Teaching Solutions and Innovations academic continuity website has posted online 
resources for implementing your academic continuity plan (original message 
below): https://teaching.utoronto.ca/teaching-support/strategies/continuity-planning/. 

CTSI Staff will be on-call over the weekend to assist instructors transitioning to 
online teaching: 

Email:  q.help@utoronto.ca 

Via the web: https://bit.ly/2vTQLvr 
(Chrome browser best) 

Phone:  647-794-1609 
Conference ID: 725 345 790 

Hours: 
Saturday 09:00 – 23:59 
Sunday  09:00 – 23:59 

I’d like to remind you again that DLSPH supports for this transition include: 

PHS and EDU-C IT Support: 

Obadiah George: Obadiah.george@utoronto.ca 

IHPME IT Supports: 

HSR/ MHSc: Anita Morehouse 
(ihpme.hsr.program@utoronto.ca /  ihpme.mhsc.program@utoronto.ca) 

MHI/ClinEpi: Aileen O’Dowd 
(ihpme.mhi.program@utoronto.ca / clinepi.courses@utoronto.ca) 

SLI/QIPS: Devrim Sen 
(ihpme.sli.program@utoronto.ca / ihpme.qips.program@utoronto.ca) 

This information and the link to the Centre for Teaching Solutions and Innovations 
academic continuity website will be added to the DLSPH COVID-19 webpage. 

Thanks, 



Dionne Gesink 
Acting Associate Dean, Academic Affairs 

 
 


